
                          

Happy October, Cordova Park Families! 
We are so excited to transition into the fall season, we have a lot to look forward to at 
the Park!  With the school year in full swing, September has been a month of 
considerable activity with our Open House, Staff Appreciation National Guacamole Day, 
Spirit Events for Fundraising, Fall Pictures and the Rally Foundation Drive. Thank you to 
our countless volunteers who made all of these events possible! 
  
We invite you to mark your calendars for our October PTA meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, October 1st from 6:15-7:30 PM in the Media Center. We extend a warm 
welcome to all! Childcare services will be provided, please let us know if you are 
bringing children. The meeting provides an excellent opportunity to stay informed 
about PTA events, school affairs and to meet others. 
 
A few noteworthy items for this month include the conclusion of the first term on 
October 11th, with report cards expected to be distributed shortly after. This means 
Accelerated Reader prizes and Honor Roll prizes will be distributed soon! Additionally, 
a reminder that students will not have school on October 14th, as it is designated as a 
teacher planning day.  We are very excited about the Pumpkin Patch and Fall Festival 
coming up, please stay connected to see where you can help out. We will begin 
helping with CA Weis as they do not have a PTA as well. This is all donation based, no 
funds from CPE PTA are used for our sister school!  
 
Once again, we extend our heartfelt appreciation for your dedication and service to our 
school community. Together, we continue to build upon the foundation of excellence 
that defines Cordova Park Elementary. 
 
Wishing you an enjoyable and hopefully cooler October! 

 Sandra Roche’ + Carla Downs, PTA President & Vice President

Connect with us: 
Website:	 	 	 	 Facebook: 
www.cpes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com/pta	 www.facebook.com/groups/CordovaParkPTA 

-Upcoming Events-
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Cordova Park 
Elementary Pta 
2250 Semur Road, Pensacola, FL 

Principal: Aggie Bauer                    
Asst. Principal: Michelle Andersen 

Pta Board 2024-2025 
President: Sandra Roche’                                                   
Vice President: Carla Downs            
Secretary: Bailey Macon                                                   
Treasurer:  Monica Dixon                                                                                   
Membership: Andrea Bellew       
Immediate Past President: Stacey 
Balka    
E-mail: cordovaparkpta@gmail.com

NEWSLETTER

The Park Press

October

1 PTA Meeting  
6:15 p.m. - Media Center

7-11 Book Fair at CA Weis

11 End 1st 9 weeks

14 Teacher Work Day 
No School

18 Teacher Appreciation at 
CA Weis

25 Fall Festival

29 Spirit Night at Texas 
Roadhouse

31 T-Shirts for Technology

November

5 PTA Meeting  
6:15 p.m. - Media Center

6 Early Release Day 
12:20 p.m.

8 Boosterthon Party

15 Yearbook Picture Day 
Makeup and Holiday 

21 T-Shirts for Technology

25-29 Fall Break

save the date: Fall Festival: October 25 

Mark your calendars for the annual Fall Festival on October 25 from 4-7 p.m.! We look 
forward to sharing the evening with you for food, games, music and more! Tickets will be 
available for pre-purchase on the web store beginning October 7 for $0.50 each. If you are 
interested in sponsorship, please let us know! More details will be sent home soon!	

mailto:cordovaparkpta@gmail.com
http://www.cpes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com/pta
http://www.facebook.com/groups/CordovaParkPTA


5th and 6th Grade Yearbook Ads 
Attention Fifth/Sixth Grade 
Parents/Grandparents/Friends!	
Make your student’s last year at 
CPE memorable by placing an ad 
in the yearbook. Ads start at $25 
each and can be purchased at 
Jostens.com 

The Yearbook Club Needs your 
Pictures 
Please email any fun photos of 
Cordova Park kiddos to: 
yearbookCPE@gmail.com 

Yearbooks on Sale  

Yearbooks are on sale at 
Jostens.com for only $30 each. 
Prices will go up at January 1, 
2025. 

What are PTA Funds 
Used for??  
• Library books 
• New recess equipment 
• Technology for classrooms 
• AR software 
• In-classroom teacher support 
• Grade level & school wide 

projects 
• And much, much more! 

Florida PTA: www.floridapta.org	 	                                          Escambia County PTA: www.escambiapta.org 

Newsletter Submissions to: 
sfleck412@gmail.com 

Deadline for Submissions: 
Last Monday of each month 

Edited by: Sara Fleck 

ANNUAL CORDOVA PARK PUMPKIN PATCH 

Happy Fall Y’all! Beginning Monday, October 15th, Kindergarten and 1st grade classes 

will be visiting the Pumpkin Patch. Each student will get to pick out a pumpkin and then have 
fun decorating it back in their classrooms. If you have a child 
in K or 1st grade, please remember to send in a donation of 
$2.00. Everyone will be able to participate regardless of 
whether you are able to make a donation! After K-1 has 
visited, all other classes will be able to enjoy time in the 
pumpkin patch for fun pictures, snack time or other 
educational purposes. This is certainly a fun season for the 
kids, and we hope everyone will get a chance to stop by and 
see the pumpkin patch (located in front of the media center)! 

2024-2025 Reflections Call for Entries!  
Calling all artists! Each year, over 300,000 students in 

Pre-K through Grade 12 create original works of art in 
response to a student-selected theme. This 50+ year-old 
program helps them explore their own thoughts, feelings and 
ideas, develop artistic literacy, increase confidence and find a 
love for learning that will help them become more successful 
in school and in life.  
Does your student enjoy art, music and dance and have an 
interest in writing, producing films and taking photos? Then 
join us and have fun unleashing your inter artist with PTA Reflections! Students may submit 
completed works of art based on or inspired by the theme, ACCEPTING IMPERFECTION, in 
one or all of the available arts categories: Dance Choreography, Film Production, Literature, 
Music Composition, Photography, Visual Arts. Entry form and official rules will come home with 
your student this week. All entries are due back to their teacher by FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1. 

Providing pta support 
for C.a. Weis 

We are excited to once again assist C A Weis Elementary School 
as a sister school without a PTA.  In October we will assist with 
their Book Fair, Teacher Appreciation and Candy for their Fall 
Event!  Watch for sign ups coming out soon! 

Calling all room parents 

By now I hope most of you have received your Room Parent folder if 
you were selected. If you have not, please get with your child’s 
teacher so you can start supporting the classroom. Please 
email/text any other parents that filled out a volunteer form 
to give them your contact information. 
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